Elcllings Curry Muselmﬂ

January 19, 2024
Dear City of Key West and USA Endurance Events:

The Key West Woman’s Club, a local 501c(3) charity which has served Key
West and our chain of islands since 1915, is looking forward to being the
beneficiary for the upcoming USA Woman’s Half Marathon to be held in

Key West on February 24, 2024.

Because of their generosity, we plan partner with them to provide an army
of woman’s club volunteers to help guide and hydrate the racers.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me or our member
Betina Justice (423-618-8284) who is coordinating this effort.

Gratefully yours,

Susan Mitchell
susanmkwf@gmail.com
319 Duval Street
Key West, FL 33040

cell 740.274.9001



